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SYLMAR, Calif. (Jan. 19, 2018) – The Sunshine Canyon Landfill team reported earlier 
this month that in 2018 we remain committed to long-term success by continuing to 
build on the progress we made in 2017. One of the areas on which we are focused 
is optimizing and expanding our landfill gas system with dozens of new gas wells and 
supporting infrastructure. Last week we began installing 26 new vertical landfill gas 
wells at Sunshine Canyon.

To ensure these new wells are effectively collecting landfill gas, we will install pumps 
and conveyance pipes where appropriate so that landfill liquids do not impact their 
performance. The team is also installing a series of horizontal gas collectors at the 
active waste disposal area to further promote landfill gas collection and control. 
These enhancements will assist our ongoing efforts to collect and control landfill gas 
as a responsible operator and good neighbor. We will keep you updated as we make 
progress in the coming weeks.

To learn more about Sunshine Canyon Landfill, visit us online at http://
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/.
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